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Canandaigua- Senator Mike Nozzolio and Assemblyman Brian Kolb recently joined members

of the local community in celebrating the placement of the Cheshire Meeting Hall on the

National Registry of Historic Places. Senator Nozzolio and Assemblyman Kolb presented a

joint New York State Resolution that was formally adopted in the New York State

Legislature to commemorate this historic and significant occasion. Built in 1898, the Cheshire

Meeting Hall was originally a landmark family theater and today is part of a community-



wide restoration project.

Pictured left to right are: Stephanie Mincer, board member of the Cheshire Community

Action Team; Assemblyman Brian Kolb; Fred and Nancy Goodnow, Co-Chairs for the

Cheshire Meeting Hall Restoration Project; Congressman Chris Collins; Senator Mike

Nozzolio; and Nila Repard, Chairwoman of the Cheshire Community Action Team.


